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First Sunday of Lent
Hebrews 13:1-2 Keep on loving one another
as brothers and sisters. Do not forget to
show hospitality to strangers, for by so doing
some people have shown hospitality to
angels without knowing it.

As we continue to build our sense of
community and belonging, we invite you to
participate in First Sundays! Every first
Sunday of the month we will provide name
tags for you to fill out as you enter church.
As we continue to return to in-person Mass,
we want to foster friendship new and old!
Building relationships rooted in faith and our
love for Jesus is a beautiful experience.

Coffee and donuts will be in full swing after
10am Mass and we will have Lenten coloring
and activity pages for the kids. We look
forward to gathering with you!

 



Support the Catholic Home Missions
Appeal today!  Nearly 40% of dioceses in
the United States and its territories are
considered mission territories because
they are unable to find essential pastoral
activities needed in their communities. 
 Your support funds religious education,
seminary formation, lay ministry training,
and other programs that build vibrant faith
communities right here in the United
States.  https://bit.ly/3tLCmN4

Catholic Home Mission

https://biblereasons.com/hospitality/


Anno unc e m ents
Latest News

Children's Prayer Intention Cards
Lent is a time of prayer for all, and we invite
your children to offer their prayers, thoughts
and art to God.
   

Every Sunday during Lent, we will provide
Prayer Intention Cards for children and
youth.  They can draw pictures, write
thoughtful words and prayers each week and
drop them in the offertory baskets as they
are passed around.  These prayer intentions
will be cared for and prayed over by various
groups here at St. Anne.  

This is a wonderful opportunity for you to
encourage and teach your children about the
importance and beauty of prayer, and how it
helps bring us closer to God.  In fact, there is
no age limit, as we are all children of God.
 

Prayer intention cards will be available at the
main entrance, as well as in the pews.  We
will have some packs of crayons on hand for
families to borrow, but please bring colored
pencils or crayons for your children to use.

Coffee and Donuts
Unlike previous years, this year coffee and
donuts are 100% supported by your
donations. Each week we would like to get
enough in donations to cover the cost of
the donuts, but we are falling short. On
average we only cover about 1/2 the cost.
So if you enjoy coffee and donuts, and
would like it to continue each week, please
show your support with a financial
contribution. Look for the “Donations” jar
when you arrive for coffee and donuts.

If you are unable to provide a financial
contribution, no worries, because we are
also looking for contributions of time!! We
need volunteers to help with setup and
cleanup. It’s quite easy and fun, so please
consider volunteering. You will be trained
and supported.

To sign up, bit.ly/3svRpcJ

Registration for Synod listening sessions is
open! You can now sign up for a listening
session via the flocknote email that was sent
out. 

We are seeking volunteers to facilitate or take
notes for the listening sessions. Would you
prayerfully consider being a facilitator or note-
taker for the Synodal process? Please contact
Rebecca Cortes for details at
synod@stanneseattle.org. 

Registration of Synod Listening Sessions

Support Ukraine
A special collection was taken up on Ash
Wednesday as a direct response to the
humanitarian crisis surrounding Ukraine. 
 You may still donate. https://bit.ly/345sjIz

mailto:synod@stanneseattle.org
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Take Courage

John 16:33
Take Courage

John 16:33
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Back again.  Students were back from their winter break on Monday, Feb. 28. The first
significant event was the opening of the Lenten season at the Ash Wednesday school Mass.
Lenten observances are being planned and will be announced this week.

The middle school Social Justice Committee study/discussion subject for March is Women’s
Rights.

Covid limitations are still much in effect including group singing. Music teacher Ms. Anna
Vizzare still sings the St. Anne hymn at Assembly to humming by the student body.  We are
fortunate to also have her accompanied on violin by Zoë Onwuneme and on piano by Cecilia
Alvarez. Both are 8th graders. 

Also on the student music scene, attendees at coffee-and-donuts last Sunday were treated to a
series of popular tunes played with both skill and energy by St. Anne 4th grader, John
Holtzclaw.


